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17th December  2024 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
We are pleased to have organised a Level 1 cycling training for our Year 4 children. This session 
will involve the children completing a two hour, off road introduction to cycling session on the 
school playground. The sessions will take place over 3 consecutive weeks. Sessions will be carried 
out by cycle trainers from Wolverhampton City Council’s Road Safety Team.   
 
Could you please give consent via this form and indicate if you have a road worthy bike.  
 
The dates and times for the cycle training sessions are as follows: 
 
Date for Training is Tuesday 8th and Wednesday  9th April   
 
Please ensure that your child brings a roadworthy bike (with both brakes fully functioning) on 
the above date. If your child’s bike is not roadworthy they will not be able to participate. Your 
child must be able to ride a bike without stabilizers and will be unable to take part in their level 
one training if they are unable to do so. We would also encourage your child to wear a cycle 
helmet if they have one available. Please also ensure your child has suitable waterproof/ protective 
clothing on training days. If the weather is forecast to be hot/sunny, please apply suncream in 
the morning.  
 
If your child does NOT have their own bike, please indicate this on the form.  
 
Please contact Ms B Clarke at the school should you have any enquiries relating to this course. 
For more information on Bikeability Cycle Training please visit: Bikeability Plus - Bikeability Plus; 
a suite of courses to meet your needs  
 
Yours sincerely                                           
 
                            Consent form – please click here 
Mrs J. Ferretti  
 
Head Teacher  
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